
Post Hurricane Sandy Virginia Extensions 

 

Due to severe weather impacts from Hurricane Sandy, Virginia Governor Bob McDonnell 
issued an Executive Order directing the Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) to extend 
the validity period of credentials including Virginia driver's licenses, identification cards, 
CDLs and hazmat endorsements, and disabled parking placards that expire during the 
period from October 29 through November 8, 2012 until November 9, 2012.  Not included 
in the extension is driver's licenses or ID cards valid for a limited duration less than eight 
years. 

  

In addition, vehicle registrations that expire on October 31, 2012, including registrations 
under the International Registration Plan (IRP), are extended to November 9, 2012. 

  

This information is for immediate dissemination to preclude inadvertent ticketing or 
detention.  DMV thanks to all law enforcement for the no enforcement action for any 
DMV-issued credential that expires between October 29 and November 8, 2012. 

  

If there are questions please contact DMV Law Enforcement Information Services at 
(804) 367-6867.  
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